
BAILEY BUGLE. BAIL5.Y, NORTH CAROLINA, OCTOBER. 19B6_______________________PAGE 19

Elementary News--------------->christy finchJuniors Surpass Quota 
Set In Contest
Exceeding . their "$l50C 
magazine sales quota, the 
1956 juniors continued to 
uphold the record estab
lished by former junior 
classes over the past sev
eral years.
Total subscriptions sales 
cPTne to ^15U7.88. Even 
though the class reached 
its £oal, it did not top 
the dollar sales of last 
year’s juniors.

first place winners
In the contest, JIMMY DEW 
captured first place by 
selling $178.81; worth of 
magazine subscriptions. He 
will receive as an award a 
wrist watch.
DIx\NE TAPP, second high 
with sales amounting to 
^170,^9, will receive two 
tickets to the Dixie Class
ics.
In third placc, SI'JiJ'H ANN 
PEELE, with sales of 
*>139.59j will receive 30 
credits toward a gift 
choice.

CERTIFICATE WINNERS
Fourteen students who 
sold $30 or more in sub
scriptions will be present
ed Salesmanship Certifi
cates, These salesmen were 
IC-ITY HORTON, ANDREA BIS- 
SETTE, LEWIS WILLI/iMS, 
ALMA LEIGH BRYANT, JEAN
ETTE EAT^, CAROLYN GLOV
ER, JO/N JOYNER, SARAH ANN 
PEKLE, Di;.NE TAPP, JIMMY 
DEW, Ri;.NDAL HINTON, ADRIAN 
MITCHELL, JUNE VICK, and 
SUE WAVER.
Special prize winners,

whose names were drawn 

from the $10. and $30. 

clubs were KATY HORTON 

and CAROLYN GLOVER.

Bailey elementary grades - 
continue-’̂o* organize clubs, 
name grademothers, study 
different coursesj two 
rooms are planning for im
portant national events 
in the near futiire.
Students in Mrs. Harv^ 
Evans' eighth grade are 
taking interest in science 
by working out experiments 
and using a microscope 
twice a week. The impor
tance of reading and spell
ing is being stressed and 
plans for /ymerican Educa
tion Week are in the mak
ing.

"INTO YOUR T̂ T'IS"
Miss Rachel Bissette's 
seventh grade has organ
ized an "Into Your Teens" 
club. Officers named were 
president, Judy Smithj 
vice president, Maxine 
Liles; secretary and treas
urer, Mary Elizabeth Glov
er. Mrs. Fred Smith, Mrs. 
Dan Christian, Mrs. M. B. 
Glover, and Mrs. Jasper 
Finch, are grademothers.
For Mrs. Ruby B. Boykin's 
fifth and sixth room, 
grademothers are Mrs. 
Louis Watson, Mrs. Louis 
Glover, Mrs. R. S, Harri
son, Mrs^ J. C. Finch, and 
Mrs. Robcrt~3eard.
Winning for the second 
month, Mrs. T. C. May and 
her fifth graders walked 
away again with the PTA 
banner. Officers for the 
Busy Bees Club are pres
ident, Ji'Timy Stottj vice 
president, Ann Eatmonj

The two Competing teams 
were led by katy June Hort
on and Almeta Brown.

Katy‘s team, as winners,

were served drinks by the 
losing team.

secretary, Helen Francis; 
treasurer, Grady Haskins; 
and program chairman, Kay 
Strickland.
Losing one student, Har
ris Perry, Miss Ida Marie 
Parker’s foiarth grade now 
has a total of 36 students. 
Betsy May and Mickey Nar- 
ron represented the clnss 
at the District "Teachers 
meeting in Raleigh.
Serving as officers in 
Mrs, Olivia P. Barnes' 
room are president, Rachel 
Batts; vice president, 
Stanley Eatmon; secretary, 
Faye Carroll; treasurer, 
Ann Wells; and program 
chairman, Barbara Rhodes.
A Health and Safety Club 
has also been organized.

"READING HFLPKRS"
Sponsoring the third 
grade is Miss Clee Eatmon,
A club, "The Reading Help
ers", has been organized 
to help the students of 
different levels of read
ing.
Mrs* Altermise Glover*8 
second grade is making 
flags of different coun
tries. They celebrated the 
Anniversary of the United 
Nations by having a party.
Making a sound chart in 
connection with their read
ing is what Mrs. Horace 
Meacomes' first and second 
grade combination is work
ing toward now. It is hop
ed by Mrs. Meacomes that 
by the end of the year 
most of the students will 
know all the letters and 
their sounds.

Mrs. Effie Mae Hagwood's 

first grade is studying 
about the fall colors, and 

how birds, animals, and 

people, prepare for the 
idn.ter..,__________________


